

SUMMER 2021 Newsletter

With the gradual re-opening of the hospitality sector we have put together a varied programme of events and are looking forward to welcoming back all

of our customers over the coming weeks. We are continuing to follow Government guidance and cautiously re-opening our facilities. For the time being we would ask all our guests to follow the simple measures outlined in this Newsletter to ensure the wellbeing of all visitors and staff.



We have new signs at the entrance to the building and the car park to present a more

welcoming facade. These designs have been inspired by our new Centre logo.

offered.



Bistro Evenings & Sunday Roasts...

Following the easing of restrictions dining at the Centre has been able to open up with meals being provided for various events. The first Kings Court Bistro evenings held on 29th May and 19th June were enormously successful. Not only fully booked but enthusiastic reviews have been given. Also from 19th September Sunday Roasts will be

If you would like to reserve a table please phone **Simon Cocks** on **07460 205200**



Upcoming Events...

Summer BBQSaturday 31st July



Quiz Evening Saturday 4th September



New Years Eve Friday 31st December



It's Party Time!

The King's Court Centre • 81 Winchester Road, Chandler's Ford, Hants SO53 2GG
Tel: 023 8026 1257 • E: Manager@kings-court.org.uk • www.kings-court.org.uk



SUMMER 2021 Newsletter

Centre Improvements...

A big thank you to all the volunteers who have put in many hours of work to tidy the grounds. As a result the garden areas are looking fabulous. Tables and benches have been painted and new parasols are now available. All we need is for the weather to finally co-operate so that this facility can be enjoyed to the fullest extent.



Other Events...

We are already planning our popular **New Years Eve Party**. The evening is aimed at adults (16+) and will have a strict formal dress code. A glass of prosecco on arrival, buffet style supper and disco to welcome in 2022 - a great way to see in the New Year. More details to follow but if you would like to reserve a table please contact Marta.

Another advance date for your diary:

Fair Oak Lodge 8191 Ladies Festival 2021

Saturday 23rd October.

Please contact Bro. Kim Pedley to make a reservation for your party. Mobile 07941 682287

Email Pedleytraining@outlook.com



Charitable Support...

The popular drinks tasting evenings and other events that are organised by Jerry Board have now raised more than £23,000 for local and national charities since starting up in 2013. These informal evenings have proved to be increasingly popular, often being fully booked many months in advance. Whilst the Autumn gin tasting is sold out, there are still spaces available for the BBQ, Quiz night and the Port and Cheese night on 19th March 2022! If you would like to join one of these events then do contact Jerry Board on 07753 184994 or boardjerry54@gmail.com





SUMMER 2021 Newsletter

Keeping Us All Safe...

Dear Reader Please take the time to read our guidelines below to help all our staff and visitors continue to feel safe as the Government COVID restrictions ease. We hope you will be understanding as we value your continued support.

KINGS COURT MASONIC CENTRE LIMITED Registered Office

81 Winchester Road, Chandler's Ford, Hampshire. SO53 2GG Telephone: 023 8026 1257 (Hours 11am – 3 pm, & 6pm – 11pm.) (Registered in England No. 00930262)

Dear Guest

Re Kings Court Masonic Centre.

Thank you for booking with us and in accordance with Government guidelines we are pleased to advise that the Centre will reopen fully as from the 19th July. The restrictions on numbers has been lifted so the Centre will return to normal and there is no requirement to maintain social distancing.

However, whilst Government restrictions have been lifted the Board of Directors have decided, in the short term, to continue with a couple of safety measures within our building. These are partly for our collective safety but more importantly for the safety of those who have yet to be double vaccinated or even vaccinated; and hopefully to protect us all against the current delta strain which is spreading so rapidly.

Firstly, on entering the building face masks will be worn whilst walking around the hallway, bar and toilets down stairs until you are seated. Wearing a mask is also necessary when ordering drinks at the bar, in addition drink orders should be made in front of the plastic screens not at the side of the bar.

Secondly, continue to sanitise your hands when entering the building and ideally before and after handling any equipment.

These are simple restrictions that the Board feels are in the best interest of everyone visiting the Centre to comply with, in order to ensure a healthy environment for all within the Centre. Please enjoy your day and if you require any assistance our Centre Manager, Marta, will be more than happy to help.

Yours sincerely

Clive Lewis Company Secretary

Kings Court Masonic Centre Ltd.

Directors

Ian Bucket (Chairman), F. Warren (Treasurer) J. Barriball, T Pearn, A. Ward, R. Piatkiewicz, M. Offer, P. Philp, J Board, G. Smith, J. Brooks, C. Edwards, C. Lewis, M. Rose, N. Lush.

All correspondence to C. Lewis (Company Secretary).

159 Rownhams Lane, North Baddesley, Southampton
E-mail - clive.lewis7@ntlworld.com